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ITALY REPORT

The ministry in Italy (October 11 —20) was truly blessed. We were scheduled to leave on the 10™ but after
enduring a day of absolute craziness, we returned home and left the following day. After that, things went well.

What an honor and a blessing to attend a pro-Isracl event in the Italian Senate! What an encouragement to hear
Senators publicly acknowledging their support for Israel and urging their country to move its embassy to
Jerusalem. A second day of meetings was equally edifying.

We then traveled east to Pescara, located on the Adriatic. We met up with old friends and then had the privilege
of speaking at their church pastored by a wonderful man of God. The service was anointed. Vicki had a
perceptive insight likening the lock-down caused by the virus to the devil’s attempt to lock believers down in -,
their soul-life. She exhorted the congregation not to allow that to happen & to continue to pursue godliness.

ENTERTAINING GUESTS

Upon returning, I attended the 50 Anniversary of my College graduation the next day. Two days later, we
entertained dear friends from overseas for several days. Then, we attended a great inter-faith event at Central
Christian Assembly on Thursday, October 29 . The Jewish community joined in a premier showing of the
movie ‘Upheaval — The Journey of the Life of Menachem Begin.” The entire night was a complete success.

THANKSGIVING

Normally, I would say something like “the holidays are just around the corner and we want to wish all of you a
Happy Thanksgiving.” Well, we certainly want to wish everyone a very happy and blessed Thanksgiving but
from our above-mentioned schedule, it seems for us that the holidays are already here.

Harvest Fellowship International was launched in the Fall of 1994 and incorporated in 1996. We’ve just
completed our 27" year. Who would have ever thought we would be reaching the nations? So many have
contributed to its success.

Thank you to everyone who prays for this ministry.

Thanks to all our loyal helpers — both here and abroad.

Thanks to everyone who contributes to our ministry financially.

Thanks to our monthly supporters.

Thanks to the businesses that support our ministry.

Thanks to our anointed Intercessors who engage in regular intercession for HFL.

We conclude by giving thanks to our amazing, awesome, faithful God Who has given all of us more than we
could ever imagine. For HIM, all of us are very thankful.




